
 

 

Friday 7th May 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Wednesday Word. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/love?pid=MTA101634&v=26.7 

 

School Uniform – please could you ensure that your child is in full school uniform and 

school shoes. We do have another half term and the children need to be smart and 

maintain our high standards here in school. Trainers are for sport days only. 

 

It has been a cold week with very changeable weather - please can you make sure that your 

child has a coat in school. 

 

Attendance in school is 95.5% so far for the year. Thank you for your support in getting your 

children in school and on time. 

 

Appointments. If you would still like a phone call regarding your child’s progress then 

please email the admin address and this will be arranged for you. 

 

On Monday 10th May we will join the country in Take 10 for reading. 

Everyone in the school will stop at 10am and read for 10 minutes. This is to support our 

children in understanding not only the importance of reading but also the enjoyment too! We 

have purchased many new books for the school over the past few months and the children 

are looking forward to reading them. 

 

This Thursday (13th May ) we will have mass online for Ascension Thursday at 1.50pm. 

 

We will have an own clothes day on Friday 21st May. 

 

We break up on Friday 21st May for 2 weeks. We return on Monday 7th June. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

With prayers, 

 

Sarah Yates 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/love?pid=MTA101634&v=26.7

